
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] 4101 Rutherford Rd
Date: October-13-21 10:42:50 AM

From: Lori Puzzolanti  
Sent: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 11:55 PM
To: Mario Ferri <Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; Gino Rosati <Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; Linda Jackson
<Linda.Jackson@vaughan.ca>; Marilyn Iafrate <Marilyn.Iafrate@vaughan.ca>; Tony Carella
<Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>; Sandra Yeung Racco <Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca>; Alan Shefman
<Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>; Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] 4101 Rutherford Rd

I am writing in regard to your upcoming session on October 13, 2021 to determine whether or not to
reject the developer of the above-noted address,  Given the fact that this project adheres to no part
of the VOP 2010, and the fact that a commitment was given to Vaughan residents to reject this 7
story monstrosity, I would like to confirm that rejecting this application is indeed what is intended.
We do not need more traffic-jammed down our streets.  Covid-19 gave us a brief respite from the
onslaught of rush hour traffic on Santa Barbara Place.  It has come to an end and to think that a
developer can ignore all guidelines and try and force a community-altering building through, is
adding insult to injury.  I am committed to being part of the association that stands together to
ensure that our community is not ruined by never-ending traffic and by a council that does not stick
to the VOP. We abide by our bylaws; why would planning green light this building?
Thank you for your time and consideration.  I look forward to following the vote.
Loretta Puzzolanti 
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